Dear Voters,
[bookmark: _GoBack]“My name is Jim Adams, and I am a life-long New Hampshire resident, except for four years in the U.S. Navy and nine years in Washington, D.C.  I grew up in Pittsfield and graduated from Pittsfield High School.  
I believe in small government, low taxes, and the Constitution of this great country.  I have found that low spending equals low taxes and I will help to manage the town’s business with that same conservative approach.
Most importantly, I believe we must manage the town’s business with hard work and a large measure of common sense.” 
Above is the letter I gave the Chamber when I ran 3 years ago.  I have enjoyed working with the other members of the Board of Selectmen over the last three years as well as the Department heads and all of the Town of Pittsfield employees.  Together we all have kept our budgets under control and have still managed to deliver all the services and support necessary to maintain the safety and needs of our 4,000 plus residents.
The Board of Selectmen and the municipal employees of the town have together accomplished a great number of positive changes.  We have negotiated our union contracts, which the voters have approved, because they were fair to the employees as well as the taxpayers.  
We have accomplished much, but there is still more to do, and I ask for your support for another three years.
Thank you.
